Elementary
School News

28 November 2017

NEWS
Dear TCIS Community,

Last week was officially Spirit
Week, but every day at TCIS there
is so much school spirit and pride -
let's continue that momentum!
Here is a short list of all that we
can be proud of:

Involved parent community
Committed and creative
teachers

e Trilingual learning
environment for students

e Strong art, music and
sports programs

e Support staff across all
departments and divisions

While there are always
opportunities for improvement,
let's take a few moments to be
grateful and proud of all that we
are.

Have a wonderful week.

Dr. Belay

Head of Elementary School

COMMUNITY

Thank you to the parents
who attend our monthly
canteen meetings. We
appreciate your input on
providing healthy food to
our students. Click here for
December menu.

Please note - this week we
will take class photos.
Click here for schedule.

Each month we hold a
Principal Coffee to
address topics of interest.
KG parents are invited to
the next one Friday, 8 Dec.
Click here for more
information.

Student News

It's time for our Winter
Concerts! Please join us
this Friday for the ECE
concert at 8:20 in the 360.

New Families?

Do you know families who
might be interested in
attending TCIS? Feel free to
invite them to our coffees
to meet other families and
learn about TCIS. TCIS pays
a 10,000 BHT referral
bonus for new students.

EVENTS
Monday, 27 Nov.
7:20 All School Assembly

Tuesday, 28 Nov.

7:20 LS Assembly

This week we honor our 1st
grade team.

7:45-8:45 **New** Every
other week, Dr. Betsy will
host an open discussion in
the library if you have
questions or ideas. No
agenda, just drop-in time.

Friday, 1 Dec.
8:20 ECE Winter Concertin
the 360!

Save the Date!

7 DEC, 8:15 LS
Winter Concert



https://drive.google.com/a/tcis.ac.th/file/d/0B5NmLyy4N4ZvZnA0M1ZRcTZTMEdGdktJekZCS2JSTWNRQ3U4/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/a/tcis.ac.th/document/d/1bT9ltBZusYy3LjbOmHKfRfFasGF5YXXiy6C9tLiDR5Y/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/a/tcis.ac.th/document/d/1S0avlsK15RG0rQh_M2m1CDwEWvEaCCW-HxFMS-_252o/edit?usp=sharing

Spirit Week - a week of
pride! Thanks everyone for
participating in these great

events!

Talent Day!

Contact Information:

http://www.tcis.ac.th
TCIS Phone 02-751-1201
Ms. Natt 02-751-1201 ext. 204 (attendance)
School Nurse 02-751-1201 ext. 220

Follow us on Facebook/TCISBKK and Line TCIS
(Official)




